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May 11, 2016 
 

Mr. Donovan Anderson, Chairperson 
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
2000 14th Street, NW, S400 
Washington, DC 20009 
 

RE: Baby B&B LLC dba “Neal Place Tap & Garden”, 1300 4th St NE, WDC, 20002 

 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

At our regular, properly-noticed monthly public Advisory Neighborhood Commission 5D meeting held on May 10, 2016 
Baby B&B gave a presentation of their ABC application for a stipulated license to operate a class C – Tavern license at the 
above address.  5 of 7 Commissioners were present for the presentation, discussion and following vote (with 4 required 
for quorum). Commissioners and members of the community asked and received answers to their questions. 

 

Upon deliberation, the Commission did not have any objections to the applicant’s request, but did request that the 
applicant return to the Commission once placarded by ABRA to share updates on the build-out of their business at this 
location. As a result, ANC 5D voted 5-0 to support the applicant’s request for a stipulated new Class C license 
application.  

 

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact SMD 5D01 Commissioner Peta-Gay Lewis or myself. 

 

On behalf of the Commission, 

 

 

 

 

Adam Roberts 
Chairperson, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 5D 
 


